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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016592-2023 

Not applicable

Highways Maintenance Project

Oxfordshire County Council

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-016592
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03d4ce  
Published 12 June 2023, 2:50pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Oxfordshire County Council

County Hall, New Road

Oxford

OX1 1ND

Contact

Ms Verity Roberts

Email

verity.roberts@oxfordshire.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 7393001061

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016592-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016592-2023
mailto:verity.roberts@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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United Kingdom

Region code

UKJ14 - Oxfordshire

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk

Buyer's address

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Highways Maintenance Project

Reference number

DN673719

II.1.2) Main CPV code

45233139 - Highway maintenance work

II.1.3) Type of contract

Works

II.1.4) Short description

Oxfordshire County Council is currently in the process of retendering its highway
maintenance contract to come into effect on 1st April 2025. It is expected the new contract
will have an expected duration of 8 years plus extensions.

As part of this retendering exercise the Council wishes to invite all parties interested in
this contract to join them for an industry event on 20th July 2023 between 14:15 – 17:00 at
County Hall in Oxford city centre. Please limit the number of attendees to 3 Maximum per
supplier. If you wish to attend please contact Phil.Whitfield@oxfordshire.gov.uk with the
names of those attending.

The purpose of the event will be to present details of the Councils procurement strategy,
to explore key areas of the specification and scope with industry partners and to hold a
questions and answers session around the contract.

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2023/S 000-016311

mailto:Phil.Whitfield@oxfordshire.gov.uk
/Notice/016311-2023
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

II.1.4

Place of text to be modified

Short Description

Instead of

Text

Oxfordshire County Council is currently in the process of retendering its highway
maintenance contract to come into effect on 1st April 2025. It is expected the new contract
will have an expected duration of 8 years plus extensions.

As part of this retendering exercise the Council wishes to invite all parties interested in
this contract to join them for an industry event on 20th July 2023 between 14:15 – 17:00 at
County Hall in Oxford city centre. Please limit the number of attendees to 3 Maximum per
supplier. If you wish to attend please contact Phil.Whitfield@oxfordshire.gov.uk with the
names of those attending.

The purpose of the event will be to present details of the Councils procurement strategy,
to explore key areas of the specification and scope with industry partners and to hold a
questions and answers session around the contract.

Read

Text

Oxfordshire County Council is currently in the process of retendering its highway
maintenance contract to come into effect on 1st April 2025. It is expected the new contract
will have an expected duration of 8 years plus extensions.

As part of this retendering exercise the Council wishes to invite all parties interested in
this contract to join them for an industry event on 20th July 2023 between 14:15 – 17:00 at
County Hall in Oxford city centre. Please limit the number of attendees to 3 Maximum per
supplier. If you wish to attend please contact Phil.Whitfield@oxfordshire.gov.uk with the
names of those attending.

The purpose of the event will be to present details of the Councils procurement strategy,
to explore key areas of the specification and scope with industry partners and to hold a

mailto:Phil.Whitfield@oxfordshire.gov.uk
mailto:Phil.Whitfield@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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questions and answers session around the contract.
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